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Clinic will host tours Sept. 27
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BANDON — Everyone is invited to the Coast
Community Health Center open house from 11
a.m. to 2 p.m. Saturday, Sept. 27. Come to the
new health center location at 1010 First St. SE in
| Bandon to tour the new clinic, meet the medical
| team and enjoy refreshments. The event is free
and open to the pubilic.

Coast Community Health Center, formerly Bandon
Community Health Center, began serving patients
in the new clinic and introduced family physician
Dr. Hank Holmes to the community Aug. 11. The health center is the newest Federally Qualified
Health Center in Oregon, with expanded health care services for residents of south Coos and
north Curry counties.

Drop by the open house to see your local community health center in action. Meet the entire
health center team, including Dr. Holmes and family nurse practitioners Laura Bye and Debra
Guzman.

The day’s activities include clinic tours, with free first aid kits to take home. The Bandon
Chamber of Commerce will present a ceremonial ribbon cutting to begin the event at 11 a.m.
And guests can enjoy a picnic in the parking lot.

Coast Community Health Center provides caring attention from highly skilled medical
professionals. As a Federally Qualified Health Center, the center offers primary health care to
residents of Oregon’s South Coast in the Bandon clinic and Pirate Wellness Center at Pacific
High School. The health center is accepting new patients. For more information, call 541-347-
2529, or visit coastcommunityhealth.org.
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